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The AASW would further support legislative measures that protect women when they are 
exercising their reproductive and sexual health rights.   
 
The AASW welcomes future opportunities to assist the Government in the development 
of a legislative and policy framework to implement this significant law reform. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 
Dr Fotina Hardy 
Fotina Hardy (BSW, M Comm; Doc Soc Sci) 
MAASW (Acc) 
President Queensland Branch  
Australian Association of Social Workers 
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